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Happy 2019 Duncanville Lions!!

Looking back at the last two months of 2018, we had a successful 
Pancake Breakfast in November. Thanks to Terry Webb for being 
emcee and to all volunteers that made this event happen. In 
December we celebrated the Christmas Party with a fun “white 
elephant” gift exchange. We collected canned goods for DOM 
and toys for Santa Cop. Once again we sang the 12 Days of 
Christmas with each table acting out the gift. Thanks to Kasey 
for the best portrayal of “6 geese a layin” -very entertaining.  
The living center residents also appreciated the fruit, ham, & 
canned goods delivered after our last meeting of the year.

The Sandra Meadows Classic was once again a huge success  and 
has established itself as the premiere girls’ basketball tournament 
in the nation. The Cedar Hill Longhorns won the tournament 
for the ýrst time in their school history.   Thanks to all who 
volunteered for the Sandra Meadow Tournament. Special thanks 
to Lion Steve and Lion Cassandra. Job well done.

Las Vegas night meetings have begun. They will occur every 
Thursday at 6:00 continuing until the actual event. We need your 
participation to make this year’s Las Vegas night successful.

Remember our monthly board meetings on the third Wednesday 
of every month. All members are invited. We need your input 
and leadership.  

January 12 is the 2x-1 Midwinter Conference. Our club is the 
host this year, so we need volunteers to help. See Norma or 
Kasey for more information.  

Hope to see you at the Stress Free Friday meetings. Invite a friend 
or acquaintance. If they see us having fun maybe the would like 
to join.

Message from the President

Dan Barkley 
President, Duncanville Lions Club

We are pleased to announce that planning has begun for 
the 27th annual Duncanville Lions Club
scholarship and charity fundraiser “Las Vegas Night”. 
This year’s event is scheduled for Saturday,
February 23, 2019 and will be held at the Hilton Garden 
Inn in Duncanville

Since its inception this event has raised over $275,000. 
Each year the proceeds provide scholarships for
graduating seniors residing within the Duncanville 
School District, helping them realize their dreams of
furthering their education. Additionally, the event 
provides funding for many local charities, including the
Duncanville Outreach Ministries, Special Olympics, the 
3rd Grade Literacy Fair, and Lions Club supported
vision exams and eyeglasses for students and adults.

Lions can get involved by volunteering to help our 
signature fundraiser.   Planning sessions occur each 
Thursday night until February 21st.  

We are also currently looking for sponsors & community 
partners for the event.   For a donation, sponsors will 
receive recognition, tickets to the event, and a priority 
table (based on sponsorship level). Please review the 
sponsorship information on the last page of this newsletter 
for more info.   Of course, we also need donated items 
for our auction and door prizes that are given away 
throughout the evening.

The Duncanville Lions Club takes pride in the
continued success of this event so that we might better 
serve the Duncanville community. Thank you for
your support. For any questions, please see Lion Dennis 

Lions Dennis Virzi & Carmen Hackýeld

Las Vegas Night Sponsor 
Opportunities




